
Issue 303 Week Ending Friday 16th December 2022

A few dates to put on your calendars:
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 – Spring Term Starts
Monday 9th January ~ New extra-curricular clubs are to start.
Friday 20th January ~ Faith Friends in school.
Monday 30th January – Friday 3rd February ~ Waterpark 
Residential for Year 6
8th and 9th February ~ Online Parents’ Evenings 



The choir enjoyed a frosty walk to and from 
Poulton Library where they sang carols 
beautifully to an audience.

This week has seen the children in our Little Chicks and Ducklings performing 
their wonderful Nativity called the Sleepy Shepherd.  The children did really 
well performing in school and in front of family.  Then our infants took to the 
stage.  Again, they made me feel very proud.  They spoke their lines and 
performed their dances really well and did not seem fazed by having a large 
audience.

Lola has been performing in this year’s 
Pantomime at The Grand theatre.  Mr 
Boyd took the opportunity to go and see 
the panto on Saturday night and was so 
proud of how Lola performed.  To 
remember all the dance routines 
amongst costume changes and 
interacting with the other actors was 
rather impressive.  However, he was 
slightly embarrassed when Steve Royale 
gave him a ‘shout out’ during the show!  
If you haven’t been to see it yet there’s 
still time to get along before the start of 
January!  Well done again Lola. 

Staff at Carleton Green 
update:

Mr Fish has been 
successful in securing a 
new job and will not 
be returning in 
January.  We wish him 
all the very best of 
luck.  Miss Savage will 
be the point of contact 
for all school matters 
from now on.
Miss Howell has also 
successfully completed 
her teacher training.  
We hope she has a 
successful and happy 
career in teaching.

Please save your sweet wrappers this 
Christmas– our Eco Committee will need 
them for January.




